
From: Deborah Huke  

Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 2:19 PM 

To: McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: Variance CHS sept 22 

 

I am emailing objections to the sound level variance for all school mass at CHS field. As a long term 

resident of the NWAC artist building 1/2 a block away I have to say no to this. Our building houses 52 

artists and work from our studios. With a 100db level requested that is not acceptable. Nor am I 

interested in a religious service of any kind being broadcast through lowertown. That is what their place 

of worship is for. Perhaps they should seek out places like st. Kate's . 

 

Majority of lowertown is not in favor of this Deborah Huke Sent from my iPhone 

 


